
  

 

Stompy Bot Corporation Announces Resignation of Director  
 
For Immediate Release 
 
July 6, 2015 (Victoria, British Columbia): Stompy Bot Corporation (“Stompy” or the “Company”) 
announces that Marc Buchmann has resigned as a director of the Company effective 
immediately.   The Board of Directors and Management would like to thank Mr. Buchmann for 
his contributions to the Company and wish him success in his future endeavours. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Stompy Bot Corporation 
 
James Taylor, President 
1216 Sand Cove Road 
Saint John, New Brunswick  E2M 5V8 
Tel: 1-888-449-4148 
Email: jamest@stompybot.com 
 
Forward-Looking Information 
 
Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking information that 
involve substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. This forward-looking 
information is subject to numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the 
control of the Company, including, but not limited to, the impact of general economic conditions, 
industry conditions, and dependence upon regulatory approvals. Readers are cautioned that the 
assumptions used in the preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the 
time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be 
placed on forward-looking information. The parties undertake no obligation to update forward-
looking information except as otherwise may be required by applicable securities law. 

 


